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Lemon Class 

In April, we have begun our new topic, ‘Weather 

and the Seasons’. In the first two weeks of term, we 

have been focusing on rain and water. We have 

been learning about the story ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk’. 

We have planted our own cress seeds and have 

been learning to care for them by watering them. 

We have explored digging, planting and growing 

through our sensory story, and will soon be planting 

beans to grow our own beanstalks, and sunflower 

seeds to grow sunflowers in our playground.  

As part of our Curricular Goals, we have been 

exploring creating artwork outside. We have mixed 

powder paints and used paintbrushes to flick paint 

and make marks on large pieces of material. This 

has also helped us with our turn-taking and sharing 

skills.  

 

 


